

Westlands Primary School



A member of Swale Academies Trust

Headteacher: Mrs L Hopkins
Deputy Headteacher: Miss V Chant

Homewood Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 1XN

e-mail: officeprimary@westlands.kent.sch.uk

Tel: 01795 470862

VCC/ELB/2017-18 Staffing

30th June 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we are nearing the end of the term and this school year, I thought I would make you aware of some staffing changes that will take place at Westlands Primary School for the next academic year.

Mrs Lonergan and Mr Pettett will be moving to Regis Manor Primary School as part of their leadership team with class responsibility, and Miss Sinden will also be moving to Regis Manor Primary School as their Nursery teacher.

We are very lucky as part of Swale Academies Trust to be able to offer different opportunities to staff, as well as share expertise. With this in mind, Miss Kierans and Mrs Williams will be joining us from Regis Manor Primary School and we are looking forward to welcoming them to our team. Mrs Tatham—James has also joined us from Regis Manor Primary School and some of you may have already seen her working within our Early Years team.

We will sadly be saying goodbye to Mrs Hiller and Miss Fassnidge at the end of this academic year as they are moving onto new schools outside of the Trust.

We wish all of the staff who are leaving us the very best and thank them for their continued support, hard work and dedication to our school.

Next year our teaching team will look like this;

EYFS			
Mrs Strachan	Miss Brooks/Mrs Tatham-James		Miss Arthurs
Year 1			
Miss Huggens	Miss Williams		Miss Rayner
Year 2			
Miss Kierans	Miss Bannister		
Year 3			
Mrs Oswald	Miss Owens		Miss Tucker
Year 4			
Miss Rowson	Mrs Francis		Mr Mojon
Year 5			
Mr Kimber	Miss Daniells/Miss Smeeton		Miss Reynolds
Year 6			
Mrs Burr		Mr Shepherd	

Please note that Miss McCrann will be returning to us in September as Mrs Francis as she recently married.

You will be advised on the 7 th July which class your son/daughter will be in next year and who their teacher will be. This information will be shared with your child's school report.
Yours sincerely
Miss Chant Acting Headteacher